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Public assistance sought in locating wanted man
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff's Department and Horton Police
Department are requesting the public assistance in locating a Hiawatha man
wanted by authorities.

According to a news release from the Sheriff's Department, authorities are
seeking assistance in locating Charles Barrand who fled on foot late Sunday 
morning  in the vicinity of West Ninth in Horton when officers attempted to locate
him.

Searches were launched by ground and air in that part of Horton by multiple
agencies, but at last report he still remains at large.

Barrand was last seen wearing khaki shorts and a teal colored polo shirt. He's
described as a white male, standing 5 foot, ten and weighing 195 pounds.

Barrand is a suspect in recent criminal activity in Hiawatha and also has an
arrest and detain order for violation of parole.

If located, please call the Horton Police Department, Brown County Sheriff's
Department or your local law enforcement at once.   
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